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It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of Cedrick Jhecho Liean Taduran, a

second-year student in the Police Foundations program.

Mr. Taduran will be missed and remembered fondly by his family, friends and fellow

students. On behalf of the Seneca community, we offer condolences to his family and all

who knew him.

A visitation and funeral service will be held for Mr. Taduran on Sunday, June 26, beginning at

2 p.m. at the Bernardo Funeral Home, Dufferin Chapel. Flags at Seneca’s campuses will be at

half-mast on June 26 to honour Mr. Taduran’s memory.

For those in need, support is available through the Counselling and Accessibility

Services, Good2Talk online or by phone at 1.866.925.5454.

Employees can access the Employee and Family Assistance program through Human

Resources.
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